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Date : 23
rd

 March, 2020  

 

 

 

Dear Members, 

 

In lieu of the lock down announced by Telangana Government, we wish to inform you that 

Hyderabad Branch of SIRC of ICAI will be closed from 23
rd

 March to 31
st
 March 2020, 

hence all programmes and activities planned stands postponed. 

 

We regret the inconvenience caused in this regards 

 

 

Chairman,  

Hyderabad Branch of SIRC of ICAI 
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